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     Suggested park and walk route
     Southbound only
              Two way traffic route

St Joseph’s 
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LEFT TURN ONLY

•	 The clay sewer pipes along Manuka Street and 
Collingwood Street are over 100 years old and are 
being replaced.

•	 There is around 7 weeks remaining on this project  
(weather dependent).

•	 The next stage will require the northbound lane of 
Collingwood Street to remain closed. The closure will 
be from Bronte Street to Nile Street.

•	 Detours will be in place for vehicles.  
Pedestrian access will be available.

Contact:
•	 Scott McKenzie (Ching Contracting Ltd) 

03 547 4516 or macka@chings.co.nz

•	 Deepak Martin (NCC Project Manager) 
03 546 0270 or deepak.martin@ncc.govt.nz

Collingwood Street and  
Manuka Street Sewer Renewal

STAGE 2 WORK STARTS 31 MAY


